
Hi everyone!
This month students are soaking up the last of their summers.
Many fall sports are starting up this month including volleyball, cross country, and football.
Volleyball had captains practices last week and tryouts were yesterday and today.
The cross country season started this month and their first meet is the 25th of August.
Girls tennis started this Monday and their first match is Saturday the 20th.
Houndpack is having their training for the leaders on the 28th and the freshmen orientation on
the 31st. Upperclassmen involved are excited to get the new class inspired for the school year.
There is a college application help day at East on the 23rd for seniors to get help with writing
essays, preparing for the application process.
Jumpstart is on the 24th and the Exec board will be giving new students tours of the school and
selling apparel.
Many clubs are excited to be tabling there in hopes to increase interest and participation.
The Executive board is hard at work on welcome back festivities. The assembly, tailgate, game,
and dance will be on Friday the 9th, the first Friday of school.  We are very happy to welcome
back the school and hopefully inspire more school spirit for the year right off the bat.
Association is having their retreat on the 18th to the 19th, an experience to bond, build teamwork
skills, and start work on planning homecoming in October.
Exec and association are very excited about collaborating more this year.
Though summer is coming to an end, many students of all grades are excited for the routine of
school and the year ahead.


